
Maywood Public School 
Board of Education Special Meeting 

Monday, March 30, 2015 

 

 

The special meeting was called to order at 7:31 p.m. by President Sheri Hartley with the following 

Board members present:  David Dodson, Sheri Hartley, Lance Hastings, Doug Snyder, and Brett Wood.  

Also in attendance were Superintendent Mike Williams, Principal Trent Benjamin, Hayes Center 

Principal Tony Primavera, staff and patrons. 

 

President Hartley noted that the Open Meetings Act was up in the gymnasium and proper notice of the 

meeting had been posted at Farmer’s State Bank, the Maywood Post Office and at Maywood Public 

School. 

 

Hastings moved and Dodson seconded a motion to excuse Marty Schurr from the March 30, 2015, 

special Board of Education meeting.  The motion passed 5-0. 

  

Hartley moved and Hastings seconded a motion to accept the agenda as presented.  The motion passed 

5-0.  

 

Dodson moved and Wood seconded a motion to approve the minutes from the March 9, 2015, regular 

Board of Education Meeting.  The motion passed 5-0. 

 

Principal Benjamin presented a plan for a cooperative sponsorship agreement for sharing all high school 

athletics with Hayes Center High School that would begin with the 2015-16 school year.  After the 

presentation, those in attendance had an opportunity to discuss the plan and ask questions. 

 

Dodson moved and Hastings seconded a motion to adjourn the March 30, 2015, special Board of 

Education Meeting at 9:25 p.m., and set the next regular Board of Education meeting for Monday, April 

13, 2015, at 7:00 p.m.  The motion passed 5-0. 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Mike Williams 

Superintendent 


